
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 23-049/K10 

5th October, 2023 
Dear parents, 

Circular on the Caritas Jockey Club 'One More Lap' Computer Donation Programme 
To further help students from low-income families to conduct e-learning at home, our school 

participates in the Caritas Jockey Club 'One More Lap' Computer Donation Programme organised by 
Caritas Hong Kong for beneficiary students receiving CSSA, full grant or half grant of the School 
Textbook Assistance Scheme and other subsidizing schemes from the government. The programme, 
funded by The Hong Kong Jockey Club Charities Trust, produces laptop computers by recycling the 
donated laptops after testing and repairing them. These computers, with 12 months of maintenance 
service, will be freely given to each beneficiary student who participate the programme (quota: 30). If 
students do not currently have a computer for e-learning, they are welcome to join the programme or 
seek assistance from the school. If the number of participants is oversubscribed, our school will 
arrange the beneficiary students to participate in the programme according to the recommendation of 
registered social workers and our teachers. Participants will be informed about the arrangements and 
precautions for collecting laptops. For more details, please go to the below website.  

For enquiries, please contact Mr. Lee Sheung Lok. 

Details of the Caritas Jockey Club 'One More Lap' 
Computer Donation Programme 

 

                     Yours faithfully, 
 

_______________________ 
Chow Kim Ho  

                                                               Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
          Reply Slip of Circular 23-049/K10 < Return it to Mr. Lee via the class teacher > 

Circular on the Caritas Jockey Club 'One More Lap' Computer Donation Programme 
Dear Principal, 

I acknowledge the receipt of the above circular about the Caritas Jockey Club 'One More Lap' 
Computer Donation Programme. 

* I □ will not join the programme as my child has a computer for e-learning.  
 □ am not willing to join the programme although I do not have a computer for e-learning. 
 □ am willing to join the programme as my child does not have a computer for e-learning,  
  and my child is an applicant of 
  □ CSSA  
  □ full grant or half grant of the School Textbook Assistance Scheme 
  □ other subsidizing schemes from the government (Please specify: 

_____________________________) 
  □ My child and I are not benefiting from any assistance scheme(s) of the school, 

the Government or non-governmental organization(s), but my family has limited 
economic means at present (Please specify: ___________________________) 

Parents’ remarks (if any):___________________________________________________________ 

Student’s Name:              (    )                      Parent’s Signature:                

   Class:                                    Date:                

* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 


